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Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to have a say about greyhound racing. 
 
I would like to see greater controls in the industry to prevent cruelty to the dogs ie dogs being 
drugged to run faster and dogs destroyed often brutally if they don't run fast enough. 
 
Please clean up the industry and ensure the dogs are ethically and humanely treated. 
 
Christine Ambs 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Ambs 
 
 




